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BUILDING BRIDGES 

BEING visible within the 

community helps to improve 

our image and shows that we 

are an important part of the 

school community. 

Any ideas to make our Union 

more visible to the community 

are appreciated. 

WEBSITE UPDATE 

Our union website is now live. 

Still a work in progress, our 

homepage is up with links for 

our members. 

Please visit nheusrp.com 

 

REMINDER 

Monthly meetings are held on the second Wednesday of every 

month September through June 

High School Cafeteria at 4:00pm 

ALL MEMBERS ARE WECOME AND ENCOURAGED TO 

ATTEND 
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NOTES FROM THE PRESIDENT 

Dear Member, 

 

We are now handing out a packet with a copy of our old by-laws and a copy of our new 

proposed by-laws. The new proposed by-laws are updated and conform with rules and 

regulations according to the Labor - Management Reporting and Disclosure Act of 1959 

(LMRDA). It also parallels NYSUT’s Campaign & Elections Procedure. 

 

There are several conflicting issues in our old by-laws. For example; the old set of by-

laws state that our fiscal year runs from Sept. 1 to Aug. 30. This was changed in 2013 

by past leadership to July 1 to June 30 but was never amended in our by-laws.  

The proposed set of by-laws will give clarity to all members of their rights; and 

addresses more clearly the responsibilities of the officers duly elected to represent the 

membership. 

 

Please read both carefully and come to our next meeting on March10th with questions 

or concerns. We will be voting by secret ballot on March 16th. Each building will have 

a sign in sheet with a ballot for each member. 

 

The by-law committee has put some time in to review and address all issues. They now 

recommend the passing of these proposed new by-laws.  

 

Finally, let me say that we are finalizing our order for T-shirts or sweat shirts. If you 

haven’t submitted a member contact sheet, please do so or you will not be able to get 

either of the shirts. Should you want a sweat shirt you will pay the difference between 

the two, the T-shirt is free. 

 

Fraternally Yours, 

 

Vin Nesci - President 
 



Volume 1, Issue 1  February 2021 
 

 

 NEWSLETTER  
 

 

 

 

 

NHEU OFFICERS AND REPRESENATIVES 

EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President- Vincent Nesci   Vice President- Matthew Miller 

Secretary- Danielle Bateson  Treasurer- Derek Kinsinger 

 

 

 

BUILDING REPRESENTATIVES 

 Bradly- Michele Achin     Hughes- Justin Assisi 

Myles- Matthew Miller   Perry Jr. High- Eileen Cougan 

Senior High- Vacant 

REPRESENTATIVES BY JOB CLASSIFICATION 

Bus Drivers (3) - David Butler  - Patricia Wright 

- William Welch 

Custodial (4) -Vacant  - Vacant  - Vacant  - Vacant 

Grounds- Ryan Stillwell    Maintenance- Jeff Davis 

Mechanics- Michael Rose   Monitor- Sue Odin 

Office Specialist (2) - Mary Anne Hulser - Vacant  

Teacher Aide (3) – Vacant  - Vacant  - Vacant 
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NHEU COMMITTEES 

By-Law Committee 

-Vincent Nesci  -Derek Kinsinger  -Mary Smith     

-Jeff Davis   -Matthew Miller  -Danielle Bateson 

-Patricia Wright  -Ryan Stillwell 

Safety Committee 

-Robert Volz 

Health Care Committee 

-Vincent Nesci   -Matthew Miller 

Event Committee 

-Michael McGlynn 

Future Committees to be Formed at a Later Date: 

-Grievance Committee  -Negotiation Committee 

PLEASE VOLUNTEER 

 



Come to us for the savings... 

Come back for the insurance 

For information about contractual endorsement arrangements 
with providers of endorsed programs, please contact NYSUT Member Benefits. 

Sept./Oct.‘20

To learn more about Member Benefits-endorsed programs & services, 
visit memberbenefits.nysut.org, call 800-626-8101 or scan the 
QR codes above.

 

 
  

 
 

 

DINING &  
SHOPPING 

DISCOUNTS

TRAVEL  
&  

TOURS

CAR &  
TRUCK  

RENTALS

 

 
  

 
 

 

LIFE 
INSURANCE

AUTO 
& 

HOME

LONG-TERM 
CARE & 

DISABILITY



Come to us for the savings... 

Come back for our financial services 

For information about contractual endorsement arrangements 
with providers of endorsed programs, please contact NYSUT Member Benefits. 

Nov./Dec.‘20

To learn more about Member Benefits-endorsed programs & services, 
visit memberbenefits.nysut.org, call 800-626-8101 or scan the 
QR codes above.

 

 
  

 
 

 

DINING &  
SHOPPING 

DISCOUNTS

TRAVEL  
&  

TOURS

CAR &  
TRUCK  
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STUDENT  
LOAN CENTER

FINANCIAL 
COUNSELING 

PROGRAM

DEBT  
COUNSELING



Come to us for the savings... 

Come back for our Legal Service Plan

For information about contractual endorsement arrangements 
with providers of endorsed programs, please contact NYSUT Member Benefits. 

Jan./Feb.‘21

To learn more about Member Benefits-endorsed programs & services,
visit memberbenefits.nysut.org or call 800-626-8101. 

 

 
  

 
 

 

DINING &  
SHOPPING 

DISCOUNTS

TRAVEL  
&  

TOURS

CAR &  
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ESTATE 

PLANNING
HOUSE  

CLOSINGS
LEGAL LETTERS 

WRITTEN


